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1. Prior to the present international situation, it was planned to
discontinue subject station when the Hawaiian Chain now under construction
was placed in operation. <This plan envisazed augmenting the latter by
extending the chain westward to conform with the then current plamning if
and when conditions so indicated and funds were made available,

2. Commandant to Vhief of Naval Operations letter of 17 November,
1948 file OAN-EEE (6010), 63, 815 committed the Coast Guard as follows:

"It is desired to point out that relocation of the Hawaiian
Loran Chein as described above will not hinder any program for future west-
ward expansion of loran coverage in the Hawaiian Islands should war or
national emergency plans so require. Re-establishment of a loran station
on French Frigate Shoal as a link in such a program could be accomplished
with & minimum of effort and delay."

3. Military Air Transport Service Headquarters letter of 23

February, 1951 indicated that without subject station in operation, course
line availability between Hickam Field and Midway lsland will be practi-
cally non-existant and fix coverage between Hickam Field and Johnston
Island will be inferior to present coverage. It was requested that Head-
quarters recansidar discontinuance of subject station as noted in paragraph
1.

4. Commandant's reply to Commander, MATS dated 22 March, 1351
indicated that installation of the new stations would be carried out and
that in proceeding with the present plans, consideration would be given to
the inclusion of one more rate to the westward of Makshuena Ft., Kauai, as
a temporary measure, should the need conmtinue to exist. This additional
station would remain in operation only so long as additional coverage to
the westward is required. 1t was further requested that the Commander MATS
keep the Commandant informed from time to time during the next six months
as to air navigation needs in this area.

5. The current revised plan for loran expansion includes the ex-
tension of the Hawaiian Chain under construction to the westward as a
relatively high priority project. In order to partially meet the require-
ment of this plan and to satisfy the need expressed by MATS, it is now
proposed to continue operation of subject station on a temporary basis in
fulfillment of our commitment to CHNO.
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6 1t is therefore recommended that subject unit not be discon-

tinued as originally planned, and that the necessary personnel billets be obtained
from those being made available through transfer of Coast Guard Loran Trans=-
mitting Station, Fredericksdahl, Oreenland to Denmark. Approval is requested.
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